
r

COest,ettg e s

JOHN GLENN s GOVERNMENT AL s.H Ains Cuam,

4g a C MEO SERYlCES
'

o SittCT COMMITTit ON INTELLIGENCE'

Enited $tatts Etnatt |'- ~'c'*' a - m 'o~**~a

W ASHf NGTON. DC 20510-3501

January 27, 1994

Mr. James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations

~

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Taylor:

Thank you for your January 25, 1994 response to my letter on
behalf of Mr. Martin H. Gold regarding the Columbus BreastCare
Center, Inc.

I have forwarded a copy of your report to Mr. Gold, who has
just received the $2,100 bill for the October 22, 1993
inspection. As you will note, he has requested an extension
because he feels "that the charge is incorrect and excessive for
the type of facility we have."

Mr. Gold has asked for my help regarding the extension, the
amount of the charge, and for an explanation of what Category 7C
is.

Your further assistance in answering these questions would
be deeply appreciated, and I look forward to your reply.

Best regards.

Sincerely,
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John Glenn
United States Senator
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